
 

 

May 16, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for ACCESS (Accessing Coordinated Care and Empowering Self 
Sufficiency) Harris in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Harris County Public Health, located at 2223 
West Loop South Houston, TX 77027. 

The funding would be used for a county-wide safety net service delivery model designed to 
provide coordinated, client-centered services to improve the health, well-being, sustained 
recovery, and self-sufficiency of the County’s most vulnerable residents that need services across 
the safety net systems and programs. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Lizzie Fletcher 
Member of Congress 
  


